
From: Ashley Button
To: Rigo Garcia
Subject: Green leaf Trees
Date: Friday, January 19, 2024 9:37:56 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Dear Mr. Garcia,

Please,
I beg of you, do not remove these iconic Whittier trees from my beautiful hometown. There’s almost no where left
in this state like Whittier, please don’t take away what makes it special. I grew up in Whittier and have the best
memories of dance class at Claylee’s dance academy and then walking around uptown with my friends. No modern
beautification project will enhance Whittier. Residents love Whittier for what it is already!

Kind regards,

Ashley Button
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